
Nov.,Dec.,Jan., and now……….. February News 

Hello Parents and Guardians!  I hope your 2018 has been 

wonderful thus far.  Thank you for all the kind gestures in 

December.  I hope you and your families spent time together 

and made the best of it. 

Students have been working well to understand fractions 

in math.  Adding, Subtracting, Multiplying, and Dividing 

fractions with and without common denominators.  Its 

considered a review from grade 7, the new questions deal with 

order of operations while working with fractions.  That seems 

to be quite challenging. 

In science class, students are understanding mechanical 

advantage by building a roller coaster track out of popsicle 

sticks.  I’ll take some pictures and send them over Remind. 

History will be a thing of the past in grade 8.  We move on 

to Geography in a week.  Students will not see history again 

until grade 10. 

Students are reminded to bring gym clothes every day.  

We usually have gym in the morning, and this will make the rest 

of the day smell peachy.  

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please 

feel free to contact me over Remind, or call me at the school. 

Sincerely, Mr. J. Sharpe 


